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Wabash Valley Leadership Institute now
enrolling for its 2024 session, June 3-7

TRIBUNE-STAR STAFF REPORT

The Wabash Valley
Leadership Institute, a
partnership between the
Terre Haute Chamber
of Commerce and Saint
Mary-of-the-Woods Col-
lege, is now enrolling for
the 2024 cohort.

The program is hosted
on the campus of SMWC
and brings together lead-
ers from west central
Indiana for a weeklong
course. The 13th cohort is
scheduled for June 3-7.

A total of 145 attend-
ees to the program have
benefited from this week-
long immersive residential
format.

WVLI focuses on
leadership skills with the
intended effects of per-
sonal leadership growth,
organizational behavioral
skills and potential com-
munity growth in a lead-
ership capacity.

“The Wabash Valley
Leadership Institute is a
vital part of our efforts to
attract and retain talented
individuals in our com-
munity,” said Chamber
Executive Director Kristin
Craig, a 2015 graduate
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Eric Hubbard, director of master’s programs in business
and leadership at Saint Mary-of-the-Woods College, speaks
about the Wabash Valley Leadership Institute experience
during a news conference Tuesday at the Terre Haute
Chamber of Commerce. Enrollment for the institute’s 2024

cohort is now open.

of the The Wabash Valley
Leadership Institute.

The program engages
in various ways including
self-assessments, lectures,
case study review, reflec-
tion, team building and

peer coaching. Upon grad-

uation, the participants

will be capable of build-
ing a better team, using
conflict resolution skills
effectively and building

personal leadership Skills.

Adult learners from
Clay, Parke, Putnam,

Sullivan, Vermillion and
Vigo counties are eligible
to participate. Graduates
will receive three credit
hours toward the master
of leadership development
program or the master of
healthcare administration
program at The Woods.

The deadline for appli-
cation submissions is May
20.

For more information,
visit smwc.edu/woli or
email admissions@smuwc.
edu.
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